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May 2019 

 
Dear Students 
 

Sixth Form Induction Day 
 

Congratulations on your successful application to The Holt Sixth Form.  We look forward to seeing you on 
the induction day on Monday 24 June 2019. 
 
The day will be an exciting antidote to sitting exams!  We will focus on developing your leadership and 
problem solving skills, developing your self-confidence, teamwork and personal aspirations to help prepare 
you for success over the coming two years in The Holt Sixth Form.  
 
Experienced facilitators will encourage you to step up to being creative in solving problems, to go beyond 
the brief set and to experience the importance of leadership and working in teams. Through a series of fun, 
challenging and sociable activities, you will be encouraged to think about your vision for sixth form as well as 
getting to know others and to enjoy the vibe and the facilities on offer.  
 
Programme for the day 
08.45 – 09.00 Registration in Sixth Form Centre 
09.10 – 09.25 Welcome  
09.30 - 12.00 Session 1 
12.00 - 12.50 Complementary BBQ on Sixth Form Patio 
12.55 - 15.15 Session 2 
15.20 -15.30       Final reminders for enrolment and start of term 
 
Essential equipment 

 Sportswear (with sleeves not vest tops for protection during the activities) 

 Trainers 

 Sunhat 

 Water bottle 

 Sun cream 
 
Please click here to confirm your attendance and also to give dietary requirements. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you on 24th June – it is an important part of the induction programme, so 
please make every effort to attend.  
 
Any questions concerning this day please do not hesitate to contact j.gale@holt.wokingham.sch.uk 
 
Good luck for the rest of the exams! 
 
Angela Kemp and Jo Bellis 
Heads of Sixth Form  
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